
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very proud of our Year 2 pupils as they have shown impressive resilience In completing their SATS last 

week.  Although the SATS are an important milestone, the children have made progress across all areas of learn-

ing, both academic and social. 

 

As we approach the end of our first Summer term, I hope you are all looking forward to a well-deserved break.  

This will be an opportunity for pupils to rest and recharge their energy ready for our final term for this academic 

year.  I would encourage you to spend quality time together as a family and engage in activities that nurture  

curiosity and creativity.  Please be reminded that all children are expected to be back in school for a 8:40am start 

on Monday 5th June. 

 

Wishing you a restful and enjoyable half term break, 

Mrs Kettory 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

Day4Us: Last Week children took part in a Day4Us focussing on the Zones 

of Regulation.  Please ask them to explain what the different zones mean. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  The first week 

back after the holidays we will be Week  1 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

 

Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

This week, in our assemblies, we have thought about: 

“HONESTY IS THE BEST POLICY” 

Why are mistakes important in life?   What are some of the possible consequences of being un-
truthful?   What does ‘sorry should be from the heart not the mouth’ mean? 

Attendance Winners This Week 

Class with the highest attendance : 

KS1:  RS 

KS2:  4A 

Perfect Punctuality –  No classes this week 

Key Dates for your Diary 

 

Half Term Holiday—Monday 29th May– 2nd June  

First Day Back after the break —Monday 5th June 

Multiplication Tables Check (Year 4) 5th June-9th June 

Phonics Screening Check—Monday 12th June Friday 

16th June 

Aspirations Day4Us—Friday 7th July  

Sports Days— Year 5&6  on Wednesday 12th July pm, 

               Years 3&4 on Thursday 13th July pm,                      

       Years 1&2 on Friday 14th July pm 

End of Year Reports sent out —Wednesday 19th July 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly—Thursday 20th July 

 Keeping Safe in the Sun 

We kindly request that you provide your child with a water 

bottle , clearly labelled with their name and class. Please 

encourage children to look after and be responsible for their 

own water bottles.  On very sunny days it is recommended 

that you apply sunscreen to your child before they arrive at 

school, particularly on exposed areas such as the face, arms, 

and legs. Additionally, please 

provide your child with a hat 

that offers sufficient shade and 

protection for outdoor activities.  

We are delighted to share some exciting news with you 

regarding our nursery provision at North Beckton.  

Starting from September 2023 we will be offering 30 hours 

of nursery provision.  The extended nursery provision is 

designed to support working parents and provide a nurtur-

ing environment for our youngest students.  

We understand the importance of early years education in 

laying a strong foundation for future learning, and we are 

committed to ensuring that every child receives the best 

possible start to their educational journey. 



Please Support 
Our  

Local Community 




